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Neighborly Reminder 
We need to keep our streets clear for emergency vehicles. Please limit parking of 
personal vehicles in front of your home for loading and unloading only. If you 
have contractors, please advise them to move their vehicle after unloading their 
materials or equipment. This also applies to guests. Please advise your guests to 
use the guest parking areas.  Lastly the guest parking spaces are for guests only, 
please do not park personal vehicles in these spaces. We appreciate your help 
and understanding. 
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New Trash and Recycle dates 

The City has changed the collection schedule effective October 3, 2022. The new 
service day will be: THURSDAY 
For more city services and helpful information, visit the link below. Enter our 
address in the upper right side of the web page map.  

https://mapapps.phoenix.gov/iMap/iMap.html

Messages from the Board

Roofing Committee Update 

The committee presented several bids and your board is working on obtaining 
several more. We’re appreciative of the committee’s time and effort. Once we 
obtain the additional  bids we will discuss them at the open Board meeting.  

https://mapapps.phoenix.gov/iMap/iMap.html


Peachtree Lane 
Octoberfest Celebration

When: October 16, 2022 

From:  5 p.m.  to  7 p.m. 

Where: At the Pool 

Invited:  Residents and your guests

    Come out and meet your neighbors.  

If you would like to help with the party…. 
text Pauline @ 410.585.4721


